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Greetings fellow Shelby Enthusiast. Weather wise we are batting 500 by getting rained out for the cruz to 
Petersen Automotive Museum, but what a fantastic day on the Palomar Mountain cruz. Clear Skies, warm 
afternoon temperatures, good food and good company… what a day! 
This coming February I would like to invite you and your significant other to our Sweet Heart Cruz starting 
with Breakfast at the 94th Aero Squadron and a fun run to Cabrillo Monument and then to Seaport Village. 
See the post on the events page. 
This is the perfect time of year to open the hood of that special car and take care of issues bothering the 
beast inside. Change the oil, top off the coolants, check the air pressure, and so on! 
 
  
 
 
 


